
Moving forward...

The Y Intersection

The project is expected to be let in July 2017, with work tentatively 
beginning in the fall of 2017. 
The new design is expected to accommodate tra�c  for about 
13-15 years.
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WYDOT will begin the process of investigating a new, more 
permanent solution to the capacities issues that face this 
particular intersection.  This process will involve the 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) guidelines. 
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Thank you for attending !
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